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Brighton Training Centre Construction Works 
 

Pavement Grading Works in Front of Stable Blocks 
 

 
Tasracing and Crossroads Civil will be on site at Brighton Training Centre to meet with all stable 
block leaseholders next week on Thursday, 25 May 23 at 1130hrs. 
 
The purpose of this meeting is for Crossroads Civil to discuss and explain the methodology of how 
to complete the pavement grading works as efficiently and as safely as possible with minimal 
disruption. 
 
There will be the opportunity to ask questions and to offer constructive feedback to improve the 
delivery of the pavement grading works. 
 
The meeting point will be at the front of Gary White’s stable at the dam end of the stable block. 
 
Thank you in advance for your consideration and attendance. 
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